
Building the Southeast Since 1960 Winter 2022

Excellence In Construction Awards Announced

Brindley is honored to have 
been recently acknowledged by 
both Associated Builders and 

Contractors of Greater Tennessee and 
Associated Builders and Contractors of 
Northern Alabama.

Two local projects—Legends 
Steakhouse in Columbia, Tennessee 
and Wolf Gap Education Center in 

Pulaski Tennessee—won Excellence 
in Construction Awards for both ABC 
chapters. Legends Steakhouse also won 
the 2021 Project of the Year for the 
Northern Alabama ABC Chapter.

The Excellence in Construction 
awards program is the construction 
industry’s leading competition, 
developed to honor innovative and high-
quality construction projects. The award 
honors all team members, including 
the contractor, owner, architect and 
engineer. Winning projects are judged 
on complexity, attractiveness, unique 
challenges overcome, completion time, 
workmanship, innovation, safety and 
project cost. 

We had an amazing team on both 
projects, including architects Emmett 
Smith for Wolf Gap and George Nuber 
for Legends Steakhouse. Legends 
Steakhouse owner, Johnny Fleeman, 
and Wolf Gap owner, Kelly Hamlin, 
were a pleasure to work with!

We are humbled by the support our 
local communities have shown us over 
the years!

Pictured above left: Brindley Team members accept the Excellence in Construction Award and the 2021 Project of the Year Award for 
Legends Steakhouse. Upper right: The Brindley Team with Wolf Gap project architect Emmett Smith and his wife Susan. Pictured lower 
right: The Brindley Team with Legends Steakhouse project architect George Nuber.



Experience, Dedication, Integrity

A fter a one-year hiatus, the Brindley Construction 
and Brindley & Associates teams were able to come 
together to celebrate the holiday season with our 

annual Christmas party. We had a wonderful turnout with 
food catered by Legends Express, followed by games (our 
favorites are bingo, ornament relay and cornhole!) and 
prizes. It was nice to see the smiles, the laughter and our 
family of employees enjoying each other’s company.

We celebrated several service anniversaries, including 
15-year service anniversaries for Robbie Masucci, Melissa 
Pierce and Michelle Orr. We also recognized Charlie 

Helton for his 25-year anniversary. Robbie Masucci was 
awarded the Brindley Construction Robert Brindley Award 
of Excellence and Adam Rose was awarded the Brindley & 
Associates Grady “Buddy” Rose Award of Excellence for the 
Most Outstanding Employee! 

The holidays are a time of giving, and we’d like to 
start off 2022 by giving thanks to you—our clients, our 
employees, our subcontractors, our suppliers, our friends, 
and all those who help us be our best. We’re grateful for the 
lasting relationships we’ve built and feel fortunate to celebrate 
more than six decades of success—all because of you!

Ornament relay is a crowd favorite! 15-year service anniversaries for Robbie 
Masucci, Melissa Pierce and Michelle Orr.

We celebrated Charlie Helton’s 25-year 
service anniversary.

Pictured far left: Robbie Masucci was 
awarded the Brindley Construction Robert 
Brindley Award of Excellence

Pictured near left: Adam Rose was awarded 
the Brindley & Associates Grady “Buddy” 
Rose Award of Excellence for the Most 
Outstanding Employee

A Joyous Celebration



 

Experience, Dedication, Integrity

A Christmas Surprise
Brindley Construction’s Director of Marketing, Lauren 

Reed, and her husband Wyatt received quite a gift on 
Christmas day. Born several weeks early, Hudson Craig 
Reed arrived on December 25, 2021 at 10:11 am, weighing 
in at 5 lbs. 13 oz. and measuring 18-1/2 inches long! 

Everyone is doing well, and big brother, Tripp, couldn’t 
be more excited to have a little brother.

We wish Lauren, Wyatt, Tripp and Hudson a very happy 
new year, and look forward to seeing lots of baby pictures!

Four More Reasons To Celebrate
If you haven’t already noticed, this entire issue of The Brindley Builder 

has been all about celebration. And, despite the fact that we saying 
goodbye to four of our Brindley team members, we are celebrating the 
many years we have worked together.

On December 31, Ricky Stubblefield, Terry Mitchell, Ricky White 
and Babe London officially retired. Brindley Construction and Brindley 
& Associates team members came together to give our four retirees a 
proper send-off. The party was filled with friends and family. Each retiree 
was given a book filled with well wishes in the form of notes and letters 
from loved ones. The Brindley team also created a video compilation of 
messages from friends and family near and far. Old pictures of their years 
at Brindley were displayed around the room, giving everyone good laughs. Ronnie and Jeff presented Babe with a bench 
that has been placed out front of our building that has a plaque on it that reads “Babe’s Bench 2021.”  He is invited to 
come any time to sit out front and watch the cars go by while waving at everyone that he knows.

Brindley Construction and Brindley & Associates team members gathered together to celebrate the retirement of four special people.

From left to right: Retirees Ricky Stubblefield, Terry 
Mitchell, Ricky White and Babe London.

Kathy Pigg, who retired last year, returned 
to give Ricky Stubblefield and the other 
retirees some advice on how it’s done!

Ricky White and his finance team enjoy 
some time together.

Terry Mitchell and the property 
management team are all smiles!
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Projects Under Construction

Sutton Family Pharmacy
On December 8, 2021, the former Pizza Hut on Mill Street was demolished to 

make way for the new Sutton Family Pharmacy. Thanks to Carman Brown and 
the CBN Update for capturing a photo of the demolition. Sutton Family Pharmacy 
offers prescription services, over-the-counter medications, delivery services, and 
excellent customer service. We can’t wait to help them with their new building!

TriGreen John Deere Dealership
TriGreen’s new facility in Columbia, Tennessee has a strong foundation under its 

belt. Work started in April 2021 and should be completed by Summer 2022. Project 
Manager Jeff Brindley and Superintendent Matt Johnson have done a wonderful job 
getting the project off the ground with the assistance of Architect George Nuber.

TriStar Bank’s Newest Branch
In mid-November, we held a groundbreaking ceremony for TriStar Bank’s new 

Neapolis, Tennessee location in Maury County. This will be TriStar’s seventh 
location and we are delighted to have been selected to help them grow. Stay tuned 
for updates on this project, which is already underway.


